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I, Peter van Dijk, FAIA recommend the University of Akron Polymer Science Building for 
an Ohio AIA 25 year Building Award.  Most of Richard Fleischman’s buildings are light in 
structure and also, light-filled.  The Polymer Science Building on the University of Akron 
campus is a great example. 
 
This is a very pleasant environment in which to work and learn.  The well organized plan 
leads to a strong three-dimensional form.  It is hard to believe that it is already older 25 
years. 
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